TURKISH REPUBLIC OF NORTHERN CYPRUS
MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS

17 July 2024

To Whom It May Concern:

The Ministry of Forcign Affairs of the Turkish Republic of Northern Cyprus (TRNC)
has had the pleasure of cooperating with Ms. Olasubomi Iginla Aina. MBE. on several
occasions.

Ms. Iginla Aina, an cxpert on issucs relating to irregular migration. is not only deeply
dedicated to her cause. but a champion for others in her field. In line with her goal of
supporting African students worldwide and raising awarcness regarding the various
challenges they face, she has travelled to the TRNC to investigate the situation on the ground
and issued a thorough report on her findings. Her positive agenda in this regard is exemplary
and shines a light on potential arcas of cooperation in order to tackle such challenges in a
cooperative and meaningful way.

As a committed defender of human rights. I am certain that Ms. Iginla Aina will be
successtul in her future endeavours.

Tahsin ERTUGRULOGLU
Minister of Foreign Affairs




